
 

 

 

 

 

Sunshine Kids McMurray Location  

Wasn’t I just in the store picking out a new bathing suit for the start of summer 
and now the kids are back on the bus and homework is in full swing?! The kiddos 

had a great time over the summer break. Thank you all for stopping by the 
lemonade stand, bringing in treats for the friends, helping with water day, etc. I 

hope everyone loved the pictures coming through on Brightwheel keeping you 
updated on the day to day.  

With the school agers going back to school, that also means our college employees 
went back to school as well. We had such an amazing team this summer, I shed 

quite a few tears when they left.  I take comfort in knowing they will be back 
during the seasonal breaks. We have employment spots open at all three locations 

at this time. If you know someone who you feel would be a good fit for our 
centers, please let me know! Sign on bonuses as well as referral bonuses are being 

offered.  

Sunshine Kids is a bus stop for McMurray Elementary School as well as Pleasant 
Valley. In the event your childs schedule will be changing, please let me know 

ASAP so that we know not to get them off the bus. Thank you!  

We are going to be making a transition throughout the center in the next few 
weeks. You will be notified when the transition will occur as well as your childs 

information will change on Brightwheel and I will touch base in regards to 
tuition changes if needed.  

Lastly, just a reminder, Sunshine Kids will be CLOSED on Monday, September 5, 
2022 in honor of Labor Day. We will reopen on Tuesday, September 6, 2022 at 

6:45am. Thank you so much and enjoy the last few days of Summer!  


